
Snippets about Lake Tahoe

• BevMo opens in South Lake Tahoe on April 3 at 9am.

• After nearly four decades at Sugar Bowl Resort, Rob Kautz,
the resort’s president and CEO, is retiring.

• Vail Resorts is buying Perisher Ski Resort in Australia for
$136  million  in  cash.  The  deal  represents  Vail’s  first
purchase of an international resort, and is expected to close
in the company’s July quarter.

• South Lake Tahoe Recreation Department is offering American
Red Cross Certified Lifeguard Training from April 6-10, 4-8pm.
Must be at least 15, able to swim 300 yards continuously while
demonstrating breathing control and rhythmic breathing, tread
water for two minutes using legs only, and complete a timed
event. The class includes 7 hours and 25 minutes of online
learning and 20 hours of hands-on instruction. Cost is $225.
Signup by calling 530.542.6056.

•  The  Fields  Advisory  Committee  of  the  South  Lake  Tahoe
Recreation Facilities Joint Powers Authority will meet April 3
from 2-3pm at Lake Tahoe Unified School District, 1021 Al
Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.
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